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Oxfordshire Pension Fund Business Plan 2007/2008 
ANNEX 1
Investments 

	Task
	Comments
	Deadline

	Actuarial Valuation
	The next Actuarial Valuation of the Pension Fund takes place as at 31 March 2007. The Pensions Investment Team will provide the necessary investment and accounting data required by the Actuary. The Officers will also be engaging with the Actuary to agree prudent and appropriate financial assumptions.
	30 June 2007

	Review of the Pension Fund’s Custodial Arrangements
	ABN AMRO Mellon was appointed as the Pension Fund’s global custodian on 1 April 2003 and the contract terminates on 31 March 2008. The review will consider whether ABN AMRO Mellon should be re-appointed or whether the Pension Fund should go out to tender.
	31 December 2007

	Review of  the Pension  Fund’s stock lending arrangements
	The Pension Fund has been participating in stock lending since April 2004. The review will consider whether this has been a financially worthwhile activity and whether the process continues to be one of a very low risk. 
	31 December 2007

	Review of the Pension Fund’s investment management arrangements
	The review will consider whether the Pension Fund’s current management structure remains effective in its objective of delivering above average risk adjusted returns on the Fund’s assets. Other investment classes, not currently used by the Pension Fund, will be explored to determine whether they might be used. The review will also consider the investment performance of each of its investment managers and assess whether they continue to have the skill, resources, research capabilities and other qualities to produce above average investment performance in the future. 
	31 March 2008


Administration
	Task
	Comments
	Deadline

	Actuarial Valuation
	The pension administration team will need to bring work up to date where possible or ensuring the pension administration system accurately reflects the status of outstanding work as a result of the backlog, in order to provide full member data to the actuaries.
	August 2007

	New Look LGPS
	To date, we have received one part one of the three part regulations. As the provisions and requirements of the new scheme become clearer the pension administration team will need to communicate the changes to both scheme employers and scheme members. Additionally there is potential work regarding transitional arrangements for current scheme members and / or maintenance of the current scheme.
	April 2008

	Business Process Re-engineering
	Continuation of this review of our work processes and the resulting introduction of task management and management information – which will need to be reviewed as details of the new look LGPS become available.
	On going
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